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CO-PAY
UPDATES

We want to inform you about an upcoming change regarding the copay for medical
services at Warhawk Health Services. Effective June 1, 2024, there will be an
adjustment in copay amounts for faculty, staff, and their dependents. The copay will
be increasing from $15 to $30 per visit for these groups.
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Please note that this adjustment will not affect students, the copay for students will
remain the same at $5.

We understand that any change in healthcare costs can be concerning. The increase
aligns with the co-pay that is charged by insurance companies and will allow us to
continue to offer the array of services that we provide. Warhawk Health Services staff
provides exceptional medical care, at a fraction of the cost, with reduced wait times
compared to local urgent care offices. We're committed to ensuring that our
healthcare providers continue to deliver the best possible care for our university.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

WARHAWK
HEALTH SERVICES



